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Congratulations to our 2018 graduates! 
 

Kendy Dafinice  Skiye Miller 

Emily English  Kimmie Moya 

Mackenzie Galvin  Ron Moya 

Vivienne Geyerhahn  Giavanna Prezioso 

Allyson Giso   Maddie Russo 

Edwin Gikaria  Luther Thiogene 

Mohmmadazhar Khalifa Katelyn Wackrow 

 

The New Horizons community is very fortunate to 

have such responsible, bright, and talented students on 

our staff. We wish them the very best in their future 

endeavors and thank them for their dedication to New 

Horizons residents! 

MEMORIAL DAY REMEMBRANCE: Thank 

you to all residents and family members who 

joined us for our annual Resident Memorial 

Service on May 17. Nearly 100 people came 

together to remember and celebrate the lives of 

former residents who profoundly touched our 

community. Reverend Peter Brown (back row, 

standing) of First Baptist Church of Wakefield, 

accompanied by interfaith hospice choir Sounds 

of Grace, led this poignant service to recognize 

and honor the strong bonds we all share as 

members of the extended New Horizons family.   

NEW RESIDENTS: Ruth Benedikt, Suite 373, was born in Los Angeles, grew up on a dairy 

farm in New York, and raised three children in the Philadelphia area. A special education teacher 

for nearly 40 years, Ruth continued to volunteer for children in need after her retirement. She and 

her husband traveled extensively, with Antarctica being one of their favorite places.    

 

Ginny Gimilaro, Suite 444, grew up in Cambridge and raised her family in East Boston. When 

her four children were grown, Ginny spent 20 years working for MIT’s Alumni Association. She enjoys 

traveling (Italy is one her favorite destinations) and spending time with family and friends. Ginny joins her 

friend, resident Gloria Cushing, here at New Horizons.     

We extend a warm welcome to Ruth and Ginny. 
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A father is neither an anchor to 

hold us back, nor a sail to take 

us there, but a guiding light 

whose love shows us the way.  

 Happy Father’s Day! 

Mark Your Calendar! 

June 14 Flag Day 

June 17 Father’s Day 

June 21  First day of summer 

June 27  Resident Cookout 

ART MATTERS: Residents thoroughly enjoyed the 

presentation “Mother and Child,” by Cathy Lipson. 

NIGHT CLUB AT NEW HORIZONS was a 

huge hit! Our Dining Room was transformed into 

a cabaret setting with live music, cocktails, hors 

d’oeuvres, and dancing. Pictured below, left to 

right, residents Tina Palermo, Joan Woodford, 

Charlie and Eileen Dahill enjoy the music. 

RESIDENT COOKOUT: We look forward to 

celebrating the start of summer at our Resident 

Cookout on Wednesday, June 27, with live 

entertainment by Tony Malionek. A traditional 

barbecue lunch will be served in the garden. 

Let’s hope for a warm day with lots of 

sunshine!  

AIR CONDITIONING: Warm weather is here! 

We have turned off the building heating systems. 

If the air conditioning in your apartment is not 

functioning, please let the Front Desk staff know.  

OUT AND ABOUT: Residents Ann Awiszus, 

Maureen Copithorne, Lois Lineal, Linda Reck, 

Jim and Janet Sethares, and Carolyn Sullivan 

visited the Edward M. Kennedy Institute for the 

U.S. Senate. The trip was led by NHC employee 

and Institute volunteer Phil Ferraguto.   


